Please withhold approval of the proposed Sheep Mountain Traverse Trail.
Unlike others in this proposal, it does not enhance or expand the existing trail system in any meaningful way. 

Sheep Mountain is one of our remaining wild places. Sacrificing this quality in order  to gain a 3-mile section of trail which duplicates the route already served by the Galloping Goose trail/ road would be a poor trade-off.  

Please direct trail work approval toward places that are already impacted.  Restoration and improvements to Wilson Mesa trail would be a much more reasonable place to focus these efforts.  
